
MRRA club meeting, January 11, 2022, 7PM 

Attendees:  Linas Alinskas, Liz Albert, Bob Bowen, Wilma Breiland, Tom Barrington, Bronwyn Chapman, 

Terry Freeman, Mary Teresa Freund, Andy Hutchinson, Anna Hohos, Erin Heinold, Bernadette Johnson, 

Jennifer Lown, Peg Landry, Barbara Mack, Dennis McCarthy, Chur Masors, Kathie McGowan, Carl 

Popolo, Mark Romanowsky, Karen Scammell, Dottie Semonian, Tim Wheatley 

 

Welcome back.  Good turnout! 

Committees are forming.  Please join one and/or chair one.  Committees are urged to meet soon to 

submit budget requests in time for March Budget meeting. 

Learn to Scull – Linas A and Andy H 

Learn to & Masters Sweep – B Mack & Erin H.  Hopefully will be able to run both this year. 

Equipment – Bronwyn C chair, Boat Captain Bob B, Matt O’Brien board liaison 

Safety -  Mark R chair, Tom B 

Site – Dennis McC, Andy H 

Would like to start Learn to Rows at the beginning of June. 

Beginning Festival Regatta plans.  Good date June 26?  Between Father’s Day and July 4th.  All races will 

be 1K, all finals, no heats.  Done by 1PM 

Next TRR meeting Feb 7.  Request new members.  Bob Bowen to be MRRA BoD liaison to TRR.  B Mack & 

Erin H volunteered to become members. 

Congrats to B Mack becoming USRowing Marshal. 

Dottie contacting Kate Ford and Ashley Blake to meet re: boathouse issues.  Topics to include availability 

of equipment for Sweep programs, availability of launch, availability of trailer, winter access for select 

people – Bob B, Bronwyn C, Mark R. 

Secretary to digitize all Swim Certificates. 


